
Happy Turkey Day!

I would like to begin
by saying thank you to
all the wonderful
families that have
joined our Bickford
family.  We enjoy
spending time and
sharing special
moments with all of
you, and making
memories together.
The activity
department is excited
to share some new
programs we have
created starting this
month, we know you
will all enjoy them!
We have also made a
few changes please
take  note...
St. Elizabeth service
will be held on Sunday
at 1:30pm.  We have
noticed that this
service is verypopular
and we would like to
make it  convenient
for allto attend.

We will no longer host
St. Elizabeth service
on Wednsday. Our
nondenominational
service lead by our 
Bickford chaplins will
remain on Fridays at
11am.  There are
many spiritual events
to attend  during the
week, rosary circle,
hymn singing, bible
study, and men's
group.  We hope you
chose to join us as
they are wonderful
programs. 
Leigh Ann one of our
chaplins also leads a
dementia and aging
loved ones support
group that is open to
all families and
friends.  The group
will resume after the
holidays in January
meeting the 4th
Saturday of every
month at 11am. 

Crystal Lake
Please make note of hi-lighted events in GREEN are

the perfect opportunity to share special times
with your loved ones!

As always you are welcome to join us for every
activity scheduled,  the more the merrier!

Wishing you and your family a wonderful Thanksgiving!
Thanks for giving

(Left: Carol enjoyed
Wings of Wonder Outing
Top: Our two Virginias
created beautiful
pumpkins together)

November is the
perfect time to give
thanks and to
celebrate the kindness
of others.  Here at
Bickford we have a
fantastic volunteer
team.  Our team is
over 35 strong.  Our
volunteers  have 
hearts of gold and are
devoted to our
Bickford family. They
share countless hours
giving their time and
kindness to our
residents. I would like
you to  join us in
giving thanks and
honoring our loyal
friends. 
(Bottom left: Our
Screcrow building event
was so much much)

We will be
celebrating them at
our Thanks for giving
Family Meet and
Greet on November
20th @ 6pm. 
We are also hosting
Food For Our Friends
Food Drive.  We will
have a donation box
in our foyer for your
generous donations. 
The Food Drive Event
will begin November
16th until December
25th. The donated
items will be brought
to our food pantry in
Crystal Lake. 
Thank you for your
support!
 
 

November
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9:30am Exercise Class
10:30am Bingo Games
1:30pm History and
Mysteries
2:30pm Smores Treats
& Sing a longs
6pm Movie & Popcorn 

9:30pm Getting Fit
11am Service
1:15pm Library Visits
2pm Walking Club
2:30pm Uno Game
3:30pm Hangman Fun
6pm Wii Bowling

9:30am Walking Club
10am Board Games
1pm Wii Games
2pm Bingo Bash
3:30pm Word Games
6pm Comedy Movie &
Popcorn

9:30am Walking Club
10pm Hangman 
11pm Puzzles
1:30pm St. Eliz Serv
2:30pm Cover All Fun
3:30pm Coffee & Chat
6pm I Love Lucy 

9:30am Simply Fit
11am Rosary Circle
1:30pm Shop Outing
2pm Balloon Game
3pm Wii Bowling
4pm Early Dinner
6pm Family & Friends
Bingo Night

9:30am Movercise 
10:30am Bingo Blast
1:15pm Men's Group
1:30pm Reminisce
2:30pm Crock Pot
Cook Off Event
4pm Puzzles
6pm Movie & Treats
 
 

9:30am Getting Fit
10:30am Color Create
1:30pm Walking Club
2pm Word Searches
3:30pm Color Fun
6pm Manicure with
Nicole
6pm Wii Bowling
 

9:30am Get Toned
10:30am Bingo Blast
1:30pm Bible Study
2pm Craft Time Fun
3:30pm L, R, Center
6pm Wheel of Fortune

9:30am Simply Fit
11am Service
2pm Veteran's
Honorary Celebration
3:30pm Word Searches
& Puzzles
6pm Wii Games
 
 
 

9:30am Walking Club
10:30am Leave Prints
1pm Wii Bowling
2pm Bingo Games
4pm Coffee & Chat
6pm Dean Martin
Special

     Veteran's Day
9:30am Walking Club
10am Uno Game
1:30pm St. Eliz Serv
2:30pm Card Games
4pm Wii Bowling
6pm Puzzles

9:30am Get Fit
11am Rosary Circle
1:30pm Music &
Memories
2:30pm Hangman
3:30pm Cover All
6pm Movie Night
 
 

9:30am Stretch it Out
10:30am Bingo Fun
12pm Men's Luncheon
1:30pm Bible Study
2pm Birthday Party
3:30pm Balloon Game
6pm Wii Bowling 

8am Breakfast Outing
9:30am Tight N Tone
10:30am Wii Games
1pm Walking Club
1:30pm Bickford Store
2:30pm Cover All Fun
3:30pm Manicure
6pm Card Games
 
 
 

9:30am Movercise
10:30am Bingo Bash
1:30pm Quilt Club
2pm Painting Fun
3:30pm Penny Game
6pm Board Games
with friends
 
 

9:30am Getting Fit
10am Depart for
Thanksgiving Pot Luck
11am Service
2pm Color Creation
3pm L, R, Center
6pm Scrabble

9:30am Walking Club
10:30am Word
Searches & Color Fun
2pm Hot Cocoa Bingo 
3:30pm Card Games
6pm Disney Movie &
Popcorn

9:30am Walking Club
10:30am Beach Ball 
1:30pm St. Eliz Serv
2:30pm Snack Time
Social with friends
3:30pm Cover All Fun
6pm Puzzles
 

9:30am Simply Fit
10:15am Hymn Sing
11am Rosary Circle
11:45am Ladies
Luncheon Outing
1pm Wii Bowling
2:30pm Uno Game
6pm Manicures

9:30am Movercise
10:30am Bingo Blast
1:30pm Bible Study
2:30pm Around the
World with friends
4:30pm Early Dinner
6pm Family Meet &
Greet

9:30am Exercise Class
10am Thankful Craft 
1:30pm Hot Potato 
2:30pm Get to know
you beachball game
3pm Hot Cocoa Chat
6pm Wheel of Fortune

        Thanksgiving
10am Gobble Gobble
Bingo with friends
1pm Walking Club
2pm Board Games
6pm Movie Night &
Popcorn

9:30am Walk Club
10am Hangman Fun
11am Service
1pm Wii Games
2pm Cover All Game
3pm Color Create
6pm Manicures
 
 

9:30am Walking Club
10:30am Manicures
2pm Bingo Blast
3:30pm Coffee & Chat
6pm Western Movies &
Popcorn

9:30am Walking Club
10am Board Games
11am Wii Games
1:30pm St. Eliz Serv
2:30pm L, R , Center
3:30pm Word Searches
@ Puzzles
6pm Dean Martin
 

9:30am Simply Fit
10:15am Hymn Sing
11am Rosary Circle
1:30pm Chronicles
2:30pm Shake, Rattle
& Roll Social
3:30pm Cover All
6pm Movie Night

9:30am Walking Club
10:30am Bingo/Bagel
1:15pm Men's Group
1:30pm Bible Study
2:30pm Brain Teaser
3:30pm Balloon Fun
4pm Puzzles
6pm Board Games
 

9:30am Getting Fit
10:15am Hot Potato
11am Wii Bowling
1:30pm Bag Toss
2:30pm Cover All 
3:30pm Hot Cocoa &
Color Creations
6pm I Love Lucy
 
 

9:30am Get Toned
10:30am Bingo Blast
12:45pm Res. Council
2pm Painting Fun
3pm Checkers
4pm Early Dinner
6pm Not So Blue
Christmas Family
Event
 

9:30am Simply Fit
10:15am Color Fun
11am Service
1:30pm Cover All 
2:30pm Fire Drill
3pm Coffee & Chat
6pm Wheel of Fortune
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